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13th October 2023 

 
Newsletter 

 
 
Open Day 
We will be holding the first of our Open Days tomorrow from 10 – 12am for children who are due to 
start school next September. Please let friends and family know they are welcome to come along 
and visit the school. 
 
Packed Lunches and Snacks 
Please could we ask that you DO NOT send any nuts into school, either in the children’s packed 
lunches or as a snack. We have a few people in school who are allergic to nuts, and this could cause 
harm, thank you. 
 
Children may bring in a healthy snack to have at morning break. Healthy snacks are a piece of fruit 
(for example apples, bananas, pears, oranges) or a healthy breakfast bar. We are still seeing children 
with crisps, chocolates, and even doughnuts! These are not healthy and should not be sent in to eat 
at break times. 
 
Tempest Photography 
Tempest Photography will be coming into school next week to take photos of your child. These 
photos always make lovely keepsakes or Christmas presents. They will be in school on 18th October 
to take individual and family photos. If your child has PE on Wednesday please bring them to school 
wearing their uniform, and bring PE kit with them, thank you. 
 
Year 6 Children 
We are at the time of year when Year 6 children need to be applying for High School. The application 
process has opened and will close on 31st October 2023. To apply for High School please visit 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  
 
Wonderful Wednesday 
We will be holding more ‘Wonderful Wednesday’ sessions where parents are invited to come into 
class and take part in an activity with their children. Please see below for dates to come along and 
see your children at work! 
Birch Class – 1st November 2023 
Hazel Class – 15th November 2023 
Willow Class – 22nd November 2023 
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